
            

 
 
 
December 31, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: In the Matter of Rulemaking for Service Reliability and Continuity Requirements for 

Electric Public Utilities – Docket No. 11-999-005  

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

The new rule on service reliability and continuity requirements, R746-313, became effective 
September 24, 2012. R746-313-4(2) requires Rocky Mountain Power (Company) to file 
proposed performance baselines within three months of that date, which is today. The Company 
has the developed a draft of the performance baselines. However, the proposal is going through 
the final review process and will not be ready to file today. As such Rocky Mountain Power 
requests that the filing deadline be extended two weeks to January 7, 2013.  

The Company respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for additional 
information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 

By E-mail (preferred):  
 
 
By regular mail: 

datarequest@pacificorp.com  
dave.taylor@pacificorp.com  
 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
R. Jeff Richards 

 
 
 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 



Assistant General Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that on this 24th day of December, 2012, a true copy of the foregoing 
document was sent via email to the following: 

 
Paul Proctor  
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pproctor@utah.gov  
 

Patricia Schmid  
Dahnelle Burton-Lee 
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pschmid@utah.gov  
dburton-lee@utah.gov  
 

Chris Parker  
William Powell  
Dennis Miller  
Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
ChrisParker@utah.gov  
wpowell@utah.gov  
dennismiller@utah.gov  
 

Cheryl Murray  
Michele Beck  
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
cmurray@utah.gov  
mbeck@utah.gov  
 

 
 
 

____________________________________ 
Carmelita Delgado, Rocky Mountain Power 

 


